
 

Redscope Primary School 

Spring 1 Home Learning 

Expected Learning  

Y6 Revision Each week, children will be given a reading comprehension and pages out of an 
arithmetic book for completion. All children have a copy of the revision timetable for 
spring term. A copy has also been attached 
It is expected that all children complete these tasks every week. A homework help 
session will run every Tuesday lunchtime for any children who need support with 
aspects of their home learning. 

Reading  We expect that the children read a minimum of three times a week. The Y6 reading 
comprehension will count towards one read for the week.  
Y6s can continue to read independently or to an adult /sibling and may keep their 
own logs in their planners; however, adults should still sign their planners to confirm 
that they have read. Children should not be signing their own planners. 
Children achieve 5 house points for reading three times in a week. For six or more 
reads, they will get 10 house points.  

Spelling  All children have spellings to learn each week. These are recorded in their planner. 
Please make sure that your child practices them so they become familiar words that 
can be used accurately in their writing. 5 minutes, three times a week will make a 
huge difference. They are given on a Tuesday and tested on the following Tuesday.  
It is also important that children continue to learn the Y3/4 and Y5/6 word lists in their 
planners as some of these words will feature in the Y6 Grammar, Punctuation and 
Spelling paper. 

Mathematics  Children need to continue to embed their times table facts regularly. Little and often 
is the key to getting these embedded and if children become fluent in knowing their 
table facts, this will help in all other areas of mathematics. 

 


